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Mr. President,
Poland thanks Mauritius for the national report and for the participation in the fourth cycle of the UPR process. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We commend the efforts undertaken so far to improve the situation of children, including in  justice administration, education and fighting child abuse. 
Poland recommends the Government of Mauritius to:

1. further strengthen the efforts to ensure the right to education and  access to social services to all children, especially children with disabilities and girls, as well as mitigate the risk of trafficking of children;
2. extend a standing invitation to the special procedures of the Human Rights Council mandate holders.
We wish Mauritius a successful review.

I thank you,


